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5 telemedicine clinics in Talegaon, and 2 mobile medical vans in Nagpur and Aurangabad districts have been 
inaugurated

Hyundai Motor India Foundation (HMIF), the CSR arm of Hyundai Motor India Ltd. (HMIL), has announced the launch of 
multiple Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) programmes across the Art, Health, and Sanitation sectors in 
Maharashtra. 
 
The initiatives were inaugurated in the presence of Girish Mahajan, Minister, Rural Development & Youth Affairs and 
Sports, Government of Maharashtra, at the Bombay Art Society in Mumbai.
 
5 telemedicine clinics were unveiled by Girish Mahajan, along with 2 mobile medical vans that were flagged off under the 
Sparsh Sanjeevani project. Furthermore, 100 water RO systems were virtually unveiled at 100 schools in Gadhchiroli as 
part of project H2OPE, which aims to make water accessible for all.
 
 
In a significant boost to healthcare access, HMIF has set up 5 telemedicine clinics in underserved areas of Maharashtra, 
benefiting people in Pait, Kadus, Wada, Navalak, Umbare, and Sudumbare villages in the district of Talegaon. 
 
These clinics will provide essential medical consultations and healthcare services remotely, bridging the gap between 
healthcare providers and patients in remote regions. With this addition, HMIF will operate 40 telemedicine units across 
India, aiming to reach 50 units nationwide.
 
HMIF has also introduced 2 customised mobile medical vans equipped with essential medical facilities to serve remote 
and underprivileged areas of Nagpur and Aurangabad, offering diagnostics and treatment directly to those in need. 
Together, the telemedicine clinics and medical vans will cater to a rural population of over 1 million across the districts. 
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